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Claim Editing Logic Has Been Corrected  

SSHSP providers may resume claiming for physical, occupational, and speech therapy services. 

The recent eMedNY problem that affected our SSHSP fee-for-service Medicaid claims has been 
resolved. 

Please see Medicaid Alert 24-10 posted on the Medicaid-in-Education webpage on December 23, 
2024 for additional information. 
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